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Dear Phyllis,
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DESIREE | PROPERTY PLUS REALTY <desiree@propertyplusrealty.ca>
Thursday, November 29, 2018 4:14 PM

Phyllis Corbiere

Inter-Municipal SDAB

I would like to be considered as a member-at-large to sit on the Inter-Municipal Subdivision and Development Appeal
Board. | have been a county member since 1989. | am currently the broker of Property Plus Realty in Elk Point and |
would say | have an interest in sitting on a board to hear and learn the appeal process with regard to subdivision and
development within the county. Thank you for your consideration.

Desiree Maas
Realtor ® / Broker / Owner
info@propertyplusrealty.ca

www.propertyplusrealty.ca




Phyllis Corbie_re

Subject: FW: Subdivision and Development Appeal Board (SDAB)

' Phyllis,

- I would like to express my interest in serving on the Subdivision and Development Appeal Board (SDAB). I
- feel that I have a lot to contribute to this board.

' Ihave experience in the subdivision application process and have found it to be very engaging. I have taken
- this experience and used it in helping others apply for subdivision approvals.

- I get along well with others when working in a group setting and I have the ability to help others find common
- ground when they disagree on what actions to take. I also have the ability to deal professionally with
- confidential and sensitive information.

My experience to date and my eagerness to contribute to a high-caliber board are the reasons I have chosen to
apply for this role. I feel I have the background to be a valuable member of the Subdivision and Development

- Appeal Board (SDAB) and would appreciate being considered for the position.

- Sincerely,

. Leo deMoissac



